
Plympton Public Safety Building Committee 
Meeting Summary – 9/27/17 
 

 Meeting called to order at 6:00pm.  Members Present: Jon Wilhelmsen, Bob Karling, Ross 
MacPherson, Art Morin and Harry Weikel.  Members Absent: Nancy Butler, Colleen Thompson.  
Advisors Present:  Dan Pallotta 

 

 Minutes 8/30/17 approved as amended on motion of HW, second AM, 5-0-0 
 

 AM reports that the Board of Health (BOH) has approved the revised septic flow calculations 
and approved the new police station to use the existing septic system.  This does not max out 
the septic system. 

 

 DP reports that borings have been completed, five borings were done and the material is 
sufficient for the proposed structural load on a traditional spread footing.  The top layer of soil is 
not desirable to have under a slab and will be removed and replaced with structural fill.  
 

 Estimate coming for next meeting.  P3 to review the estimate prior to disseminating the 
estimate to the committee.  This estimate should have no fluff.  Plans to come before next 
meeting. 
 

 Power service application to be completed by engineer.  Back-charge costs from power 
company still unknown. 
 

 Vote to recommend that the Board of Selectmen pay Geotech bill of $6,210 from PSBC funds on 
motion of JW, second AM, 5-0-0 

 

 Next Meeting 10/11/2017 6:00pm 
 

 Meeting adjourned at 6:34pm on the motion of AM, second HW, 5-0-0. 


